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Hello! 

I would like to start this weeks newsletter by saying a 

huge THANKYOU to Mrs Paice Phillips—who edits our 

newsletter every week! For those of you who know me 

well, I am absolutely useless at proofreading my work! So 

thank you Miss Paice Phillips! 

On one of my walks 

this week I spotted 

this beautiful, delicate 

blue egg.  The colour 

really was incredible! I 

texted Mrs Barnes 

who tells me this be-

longs to a baby thrush!  

We are loving hearing from you - please keep sending in 

your photos and stories!  

It is so important for us all to feel connected at this 

time! 

‘Keep on Keeping on’ lovely Tretherras people! 

We miss you all and are thinking of you,  

Love from Miss Coombes :)  

PS Check out Class Charts for Your Head Of Year 

Newsletter! 

 

Three things that made Mrs 
Barnes smile: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. The garden coming to life. 

2. The birds singing away—I have actual-

ly been bird spotting! Did you know 

what bird sounds like a bicycle pump? 

Google it—it’s  small but has a large 

voice! 

3. My daughter sending me an audio of 

her baby’s heartbeat when she saw 

the midwife for the first time this week. I 

am going to be a new Nanny in Octo-

ber! 

Congratulations lovely Mrs Barnes—and 

what a gorgeous Nanny you will be!! 

(It’s another great one!) 

On days when there is a gentle breeze, 
you might hear the whispering or rus-
tling of leaves, or the murmur of roll-
ing waves in the sea. There is a word 
for these soothing natural sounds:  

susurration, which comes from the 
Latin susurrus, a whisper. 

 

I got this from ‘The Week Junior’ a weekly 
newspaper subscription—I really recommend 
it! :) 

 

 

Word of the week: 

Susurration 

 

 

 

 

Hundreds of trees grow every 

year because of squirrels that 

forgot where they buried their 

food.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Ffree%2Fsquirrel-transparent.html&psig=AOvVaw0-ahxA5IUbeKuhjv80HFj2&ust=1588853927822000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNjtiKKcn-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAP


I have included this picture especially 

for Donovan! We saw this picture of a 

blowfish at school during lunchtime 

and it made us both chuckle A LOT! 

Thank you to the Blowfish for 

making us laugh! 

My son, Reuben shouted to me from upstairs. 

“Mum, come quick, the toilet is smoking.” At 

first I was confused and then I panicked and 

ran up to find this…….. 

PS I am not endorsing smoking, but it 

did make us laugh a lot! 

I wanted to share with you some of the things that have made me laugh out loud! They are very silly!  

Giving yourself time to 

create something 

can be a great 

way to relax. I 

love these pic-

tures made using fallen 

leaves and sticks. My niece 

and nephew made these, but 

my children and I will 

most definitely be creat-

ing our own :) we have 

run out of craft supplies 

so this is a great alterna-

tive to buying more!  

Thank you Mrs Taukei 

A fabulous idea 

from  

Mrs Taukei! 



“I have been busy helping mum cook, learn to paint and power wash the patio which 

was fun even when I got wet haha! I have been doing my school work and really liked 

the mixed up sentences as mum kept saying them like Yoda from Star Wars which I 

found very funny.” 

Cameron,  

I know there are going 

to be lots of people 

with a big smile on 

their faces seeing 

your pictures! You 

have been busy! 

It is so wonderful to 

see that you are busy 

and learning new 

skills! 

We certainly miss 

you! 



Mrs Millat and her boys after a 4Km walk! 

A Challenge from NT Sport are you up for it? 

We would love to see your selfies! 

A message of positive action from Mrs Selkirk 

“Inspired by Colonel Tom Moore, staff and students are doing a virtual Land's End to John o' Groats 

walk/run. (A collective distance of 874 miles!) Students and staff are sending me their daily miles and 

I'm logging them. We are trying to raise some money for the foodbank which has been so supportive 

of some of our families in Newquay.” 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/nt6lockdownchallenge 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/nt6lockdownchallenge


“On a walk with my children, 

from St.Eval to Mawgan 

Porth we spotted an orange-

tip butterfly on the way.   

The  picture below is of my 

two children planting some 

wildflower seeds on the 

community field, to encour-

age insects such as butter-

flies and bees and to make it 

look pretty.” 

The Orange-tip 

is a common, 

small butterfly 

that flies in the 

spring, be-

tween April 

and July. Can 

you spot one? 



As you all know from the last 

newsletter, I love baking!   Here 

is a picture of the cake that I 

made for my granddaughter’s 

3rd birthday, she loved it!                                    

Lockdown is tough, but even 

more difficult when you have a 

birthday to celebrate! Missing 

your friends and family on your 

birthday is totally understanda-

ble and may make you feel a 

bit blue. Just remember that 

you've got lots of birthdays to 

come and remember to save 

up all your birthday plans and 

ideas for next year!  

My Bike ride                                                                               

This week I decided to take a bike ride around 

Newquay. There are lots of cycle trails to follow which is 

much safer than cycling on the road. As I was passing 

Trenance Gardens, I spotted some ducklings, they were 

so very cute and probably only a week old. The mother 

was very protective of them and made sure they were 

all safe. I did see some people feeding them bread, 

which isn't good for them!                                                                                          

So, if you are thinking of going to feed the ducks, take a 

look at this chart and help keep them healthy!                                                                               

This picture was taken last week 

above Treliske Hospital  


